An
Bord Memorandum

Pleanala ABP-314964-22

To: Anthony Kelly, Planning Inspector

From: Aisling Reilly, Executive Officer

Re: Proposed development of a Circular Economy Campus and san
Integrated Waste Management Facility at the Holiywood Landfill.
Hollywood Great, Nag's Head, Naul, Co. Dublin, A41 YE92

Date: 26 June, 2024
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Following a Board Direction dated 16" May, 2024 a Notice was issued to parties to
the application on the further information received from the applicant on 215tMay,
2024. The last date for response to this notice was 17" June, 2024.
A response was received from the following:

315t May, 2024 — Martin and Miriam Moore

» 13th June, 2024 - Fingal County Council

* 13" June, 2024 — Geological Survey Ireland

* 15" June, 2024 — Declan White

* 17% June, 2024 - Gillian and Roger Blackburn

« 17" June, 2024 — Fidelma Geraghty & Family

As per Board Direction dated 16" May, 2024, file herewith for Addendum report.

ABP-314964-22 An Bord Pleanala Page 1 of 1




